
Brooklyn College
Bedford Avenue & Avenue H, Brooklyn 10, N. Y.

Department of Biology

January 29, 1955

Professor Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
University of Wisconsin
Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Josns

Thanks ve.y much for sending me the carbon of your letter to

Prof. Conen. I recall with much sheepisnness the assurance
with which I offered my opinion that day on the beach at

Wocds Hole.

We are in New York temporarily, awaiting the impending birth
of a baby. As soon as the neonate can travel we shall go
back to Woods Hole for the rest of my sabbatical.

Best regards.

Sincerely,
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